Ross Township 12086 M-89 Richland, MI 49083 269-731-4888

Budget Meeting March 6, 2019 6:00 pm

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Baker at 6:02pm.

Roll Call was as follows:

Present:

Mike Sulka

Diana Langshaw

Norm Kellogg Dave Senkewitz

Rob Baker

Cindy Genung

Absent:

Lynn Harmon

Public Comment:

None

Budget Discussion: The Board discussed the 2019-2020 fiscal budget. A line by line annual expense was presented for consensus/approval to build our 2019/2020 budget plan. Most of the budget was completed with a few areas that need clarification and additional discussion for approval.

Supervisor Baker also stated that the Townships Liability Insurance was bided out to two firms. Ted Hartlieb Agency (current agent) and Decker Insurance. Copies of the proposals is in your Board packet for next Tuesdays Board meeting. This will be discussed at the March 12, 2019 Board Meeting.

There being no further discussion the meeting was adjourned at 8:10pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Norm Kellogg Ross Township Clerk